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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 22, 2013

TO: Honorable Garnet Coleman, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3764 by Coleman (Relating to audit requirements of certain emergency services

districts.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 775 of the Health and Safety Code to provide that certain
emergency services district (ESD) may submit compiled financial statements with a signed
affidavit to the commissioners court of each county in which any part of the ESD is located
instead of filing an audit report. The county auditor would be required to adopt rules relating to
the financial report and affidavit to be approved by the county commissioners.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal impact is anticipated. The Travis County ESD #6 indicated no fiscal impact is
anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KKR, TP
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